to discuss education

Eighteen ladies attend area quilting party

By Mrs. Cecil Patterson The second meeting of Hornby South 4-H Debuteens was held in Omagh church hall on Saturday afternoon at 1.30 p.m. Vice-president Fern Lawrence presided for the business meeting. It was decided that next meeting would be held Sat. Feb. 14 at 1 p.m. Roll call

material Leaders Mrs. Patterson and Mrs. Kiernan welcomed four new members to the club for a total of 23 and one visitor. Most of the girls had their material for their sewing project to make a skirt and top or shorts and blouse or tunic. All material was beautiful quilts form their checked for suitability to the homes. One lady showed a star pattern and for straightness of pattern quilt in rose and blue goods.

what to look for in cotton

A fine demonstration given by bridesmaid's gown she had worn. Mrs. Kiernan and Anne Ruhl on bias. Pattern markings were were in charge. explained and discussed, also alterations where necessary. The girls working in pairs, took measurements. The questionnaire for meeting two was completed, and will be included in the record book. Most members had their new sewing baskets and equipment. The materials were most attractive in many colours and kinds, such as denim, sharkskin, print broadcloth and must be Verral are sorry to learn that she

cotton. Next meeting the members will be cutting out their garments.

Eighteen ladies attended the quilting party class at the home of Mrs. J. McCarron, Milton on Tuesday afternoon for the fourth meeting in the series. Most members have completed their cushions and the afternoon was spent in cutting out blocks for the quilt for summary day, March 10. Much time and energy will be required to complete the project quilt for that date. Many ideas are exchanged and a fellowship enjoyed as the members work together each week. Several have displayed which had been made from a

Another was a grandmother's blouse material showed that flower garden and also a block goods must and can be from a prize tulip quilt. Leaders straightened by pulling on the Mrs. Merry and Mrs. Patterson

There is much illness in this district. Joanne Jarvis is nursing a case of mumps and Patsy Patterson is under doctors' care with flu and complications. We hope they are soon feeling

Get well wishes also to Mrs. Clifford Wrigglesworth and Mrs. Cameron Wilson both patients in Milton District Hospital.

The many friends of Mrs. R.

is a patient in a London Hospital after a car accident on Highway 401 Thursday Feb. 5. Mrs. Verrald suffered two broken legs, an arm and possibly other

Congratulations to Allan Mackinnon 13 year old son of Mr. and Mrs. Malcom Mackinnon, Fourth Line on success and high standing on a music history exam. Allan had the exam at the University of Toronto in December and results have just been announced. Julie Stover daughter of Mr. and Mrs. Ted Stover, Second Line also tried this exam and had a high standing. These young people are pupils of Mrs. K. O. Foster, Milton, congratulations to all

Sympathy is extended to Allan and Gail Kiernan on the sudden passing of their grandmother Mrs. Albert Walson, Eighth Line. Mr. and Mrs. Walson were holidaying in Florida when she was stricken by a heart attack. She is survived by her husband sons Kenneth Kiernan, Neil and daughter Marion at home.

Mr. and Mrs. Aden Bauman and sons Michael and Barry of Elmira were Sunday visitors with their parents Mr. and Mrs. C. Patterson, Fourth Line. Ron Willis returned home

room was beautifully decorated

in a Valentine theme. Mrs.

Eileen Daikens conducted some

games and contests. Mrs.

O'Connor was assisted in

opening her gifts by her sister,

Mrs. John Haggerty of Brampton

who assisted her to open her

gifts 35 years ago. Mrs.

O'Connor extended her sincere

pleasant journey.

from Milton Hospital on The March meeting will be Wednesday. Friends wish him

Love is year's theme for Bethel U.C.W.

By Mrs. Cecil Patterson The U.C.W. of Bethel church were entertained at the home of Mrs. Lorne Chamberlain on Wednesday evening Feb. 4. The theme for the year's program is

DRUMQUIN

"Live Love". Mrs. W. Harris president read the thought for the day and reports were given on the luncheon on Wed. Feb. 11 in the church. All tickets had been sold. Six quilts had been finished and ready for shipment. Mrs. L. Lister and Mrs. S. McMillan were named representatives for World Day of Prayer to be held at Hillcrest Church on March 6 at 2 p.m. Roll call word "Love" was well answered by 12 members.

Mrs. P. Merry missionary convener gave a splendid talk on "Give Love" stating that any donations given to missions may be designated for certain countries if desired. Rev. K. Hawke was present and led an interesting discussion on the well. history of the church, the persecutions of early Christians and the church today. Problems today are alcohol and drugs and are as difficult as any faced in the past. Looking into the future, it is certain that Christianity and the church will never disappear, although the buildings may be less in size and grandeur. Counselling is helping many unfortunate people to face their problems and to be able to have a role in their community.

held at the home of Mrs. D. Wood, at which time the members are to bring new ideas and suggestions for the fall bazaar. This will be a work meeting. Lunch was served by the hostess and Mrs. Alfred Ball. Rev. Keith and Mrs. Hawke leave shortly for a 10 day

guided tour. Friends wish them a happy and safe journey.

After several weeks without classes, the North Trafalgar Slimettes met in North Oakville Community Centre at Hornby on Monday, Feb. 2 with 23 ladies attending. Mrs. Pat Clayton instructor led in exercises, games and square dancing. At the weigh-in it was found that many had gained pounds but there were also some good weight losers. Weekly winner was Mrs. Ruth Ann

Colling of Milton. While motoring to Georgetown on Saturday Feb. 7 to represent White Oaks Secondary School in the wrestling competitions Stephen Hughes and Bob Mannereau were seriously injured in a two car crash at Coyne School. Hughes received head injuries and Mannereau broken legs, and internal injuries. We wish them

Control tower

Esquesing township building inspector Tom McLean issued a total of eight building permits during the month of January. Heatherington. Fifteen people Total value of the buildings to be erected is \$183,000.

permits, is the one issued to Carl Monday Feb. 2, sponsored by Bristow for a control tower and reservoir for the Golden Horseshoe Dragway, on Lot 29 Concession 6, north of Highway was to discuss the direction of 7. Value of the control tower and reservoir is listed at holiday to the Holy Land on a \$25,000.

878-4492

Seven executive members of

Fifteen attend meeting

the Kilbride Home and School own school. Association met last Thursday Due to the lack of interest on evening with Dr. R. Muirhead Mrs. Mel Davies reported she Ladies' Auxiliary of the First had \$61.00 from the sale of hot Kilbride Brownie Pack and Girl dogs. A motion that the Guides was forced to close as

association pay for the bus that their were no mothers willing to transported the primary children take an executive position. Neil Nicholson and Kenny to the African Safari was passed. A motion that up to \$25.00 Watson were dinner guests be spent in purchasing seclusion Monday evening Feb. 2 with Mr.

By Mrs. William Watson

KILBRIDE

presiding.

screens for the primary and Mrs. Robert McMullen, department was made by Mrs. Brian and Shawn on the Lynn Heatherington and occasion of Brian's eighth seconded by Mrs. Davies. Dr. birthday. Muirhead thanked Mrs. Inglis for sending get well cards out from the executive members. An nominating committee was appointed and are as follows Mrs. Gordon Harris, Mrs. William Watson, Norman Howell and Dr. Muirhead.

Plans for the February meeting were finalized with the topic being Founders Day, followed by a dessert party. Each executive member and home room mothers are responsible for the desserts which will be served later. The entertainment for the evening will be Scottish Dancing. The children will be asked again this year to make the table centre pieces for the tea tables under the direction of Mrs. attended the informal fireside meeting at the home of Dr. Biggest item on the list of Muirhead, Cedar Springs road, the Kilbride Home and School Association.

> The purpose of the meeting education in Ontario as

suggested in the Hall-Dennis report and particularly about the programs and methods in our

the part of the mothers, the

A birthday supper was held at

the home of Mr. and Mrs. Robert Sault, McNiven road Sunday Feb. 1, in honor of Wayne Sault's ninth birthday on Feb. 2, Mrs. Robert Sault's Sr. birthday on Feb. 3 and Gordie

Steven's birthday on Feb. 4. Thoses attending were Mr. and Mrs. Ernie Stevens, Betty Jean, Herbie and Gordie of Burlington, Mr. and Mrs. Robert Sault Sr. and Mr. and Mrs. Cam.

The way medical science is extending life spans these days, we just might wind up having to pay the national debt ourselves.



HORNBY

Rev. Keith Hawkes leaves on trip to Holy Land

By Mrs. Jim Hamilton The second meeting of the Hornby North Junior 4-H Club was held on Monday evening, Feb. 2, at the home of Mrs. Roy

Wilson. The meeting was opened with the 4-H pledge. The roll call, "What to look for in cottons", was answered by the 15 members present. The name for the Club was chosen and will called the Hornby North otton Tails. During the evening he girls made facings out of

rap material and also practiced hems. Skirts were cut out ler the leadership of Mrs. Cordingley and Mrs. Roy n. The girls were asked to heir material, pattern and s to the next meeting. The

er for this meeting was e Currie. Youth Committee for the lly Retarded Adults held a party on Thursday evening, Feb. 5 at the North Trafalgar Recreation Centre. here were seven tables of chre in play with the prizes to the following winners,

ed Workman, Mrs. Frank Fred Workman and Wellwood. A delicious committee and a social hour enjoyed. This young group deserve a great deal of credit for the work they are doing to help those who are less fortunate

than others. Mr. and Mrs. Craig Royce and family spent the weekend with Mr. and Mrs. David Royce and family of Oakwood.

The Eden Young People's Society spent a most enjoyable evening at the home of Mr. and Mrs. John Hamilton on Saturday night, Feb. 7. The eening was spent dancing to records with Murray May calling off for the square dances. A delicious lunch was enjoyed by all.

The North Trafalgar Euchre Club held a euchre party on Saturday night, Feb. 7 at the North Trafalgar Recreation centre. There were nine tables of euchre in play with the prizes going to the following winners -Mrs. Clare Wilson, Mrs. Joe Sammit, Mrs. Clifford Norton, Ralph Featherston, Tom Howden and Delbert Downs. The lucky draws were won by Mrs. Robert Crozier and Buck Burton.

The North Trafalgar Slimettes held their first meeting of the new year on Monday evening Jan. 2 at the North Trafalgar Recreation Centre. All ladies who are interested in losing some weight for the new spring fashions are welcome to join in this physical education program. Mrs. Pat Clayton is the instructor and is assisted by co-ordinators Mrs. Sam Finnie

and Mrs. M. Jone. The recreation Committee of the Boyne Community Centre held a euchre party on Friday evening, Feb. 6. There were 19 tables of euchre in play with the prizes going to the following a ten cent frame. Now the frame's winners - Mrs. Willis Hamilton, Mrs. Clifford Newton. George worth a dime!

Readhead and Murray Lawrence. The lucky draws were won by Mrs. Colin Beaty, Mrs. Veeney Bradley, Clare Ford and Donald Douglas. A delicious lunch was served and a social visit enjoyed.

The Evening Starlight Group of Hillcrest United Church met the church on Monday evening, Feb. 2. Mrs. Jim Snow presided for the meeting which was opened with a hymn and prayer. Mrs. Hugh Craig was in charge of the devotional period. During the program hour Mrs. Frank Ruddell took the ladies on an imaginary trip to the west coast and to the Yukon. The slides were wonderful to see and Mrs. Ruddell gave a very informative talk. Following the program lunch was served by Mrs. Jim Snow and Mrs. Charlie

Mrs. Garry Hamilton was while Mr. Hawkes is away. The hostess for a tupperware party Eden congregation wish them a on Tuesday evening Feb. 3. There were 14 ladies present with Mrs. Mary Holland in charge of the demonstration. Two games were played and prizes awarded to the winners. A Janet Calhoun on Feb. 10, to delicious lunch was served by Patsy Ford on Feb. 11, and to the hostess who was assisted by Valerie Plant on Feb. 15.

Mrs. Ronald Plant. Mrs. Irene Saunders to George Galbraith who has entertained 40 ladies at her been ill for the past month. home on Sunday afternoon when she held a miscellaneous shower in honor of Mrs. Hugh O'Connor a bride of 35 years ago. Mrs. O'Connor had the misfortune to lose most of her belongings in a house fire in January. Mrs. Doug Leslie and Mrs. Bill Bradley assisted Mrs. Saunders with the shower. The

Piano students complete exams

The following is a list of successful candidates in examinations held recently by the Royal Conservatory of Music of Toronto in Milton. The names are arranged in order of merit.

Grade VIII Piano-honors, Christine Penrice; pass, Jeanne Anderchek, Margaret Bell

Grade VII Piano-honors, Patricia Vansickle; pass, Julie A. Haslam, Ann McClure, Garry Lawrence, Dale V. Chuchmach, Brenda E. Lawrence (equal). Grade V Piano-pass, Mary A.

Grade III Piano-first class honors, Janette L. Draper; honors, Diana M. Royce.

Grade II Piano-first class honors, Elaine M. Lamb; honors, Robert P. MacKinnon, Yvonne Ford, Lori M. Cameron, Carolyn Alton, Dianne Lepa (equal), Marilyn Hood.

Piano-first class honors, Joanne C. Smith; honors, Mary E. Phillips, Susan McDowall.

Grandad saved his first dollar in worth a dollar and the dollar's



MILTON

THE TOWN OF MILTON Sanitary Land Fill Site

212 MAIN ST.

FOR GARBAGE DISPOSAL FEB. 14

AM to 12 NOON

- FOR THE CONVENIENCE OF THE TOWN OF MILTON RESIDENTS ONLY
- . SITE IS LOCATED AT THE SOUTH END OF COMMERCIAL ST.

NOTE

Please check with bulldozer operator at the site for disposal area to be used.

BRUCE McKERR, WORKS SUPERINTENDENT, TOWN OF MILTON

FREE

174 Mill St



Milton

FRUIT

73 2460